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th

 September 2015 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you know reading is one of the most important gifts that we can give to 

children.  This year we are reorganising the way we support reading in school, 

this will include home reading books and the school library.  Over the next few 

weeks your child’s home reader and library books may not be changed as 

regularly as usual.   

 

We hope that over this time you will continue to support your child’s reading 

and share books from home or your local library. 

 

We will keep you updated about the new arrangements and thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

Your Sincerely  

 

B. Brown  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  


